
Moss Hall Nursery School  

“Every Child A Mover” 

Why is physical development so important for 
young children? 

 
How can you help your child’s health, wellbeing and learning 

through physical play? 

If you would like to learn more come to our ‘Physical 
Development’ workshop 

Monday 10th February. 

9.10am                  1.05pm             4.45pm            

Please sign up to your chosen time on the signup sheet in the 
nursery entrance hall 

The session will last around 40 minutes. We will share research video clips and 
there will be an opportunity to ask questions. 

We do hope you will be able to join us. 


